
“Becoming a Radiology Consultant” 

Thursday 24th June 2021 via zoom 

A day of workshops designed for senior radiology trainees to gain an insight into issues faced when 

transitioning into a Radiology Consultant. 
The day will be largely workshop based with a maximum of 14 delegates and is aimed at trainees within 

18 months of CCT. The course was previously run in person and was rated highly by previous trainees. 

This year the course will be in virtual format on Zoom. We are hoping to retain the “small group” feeling 

of the meeting with as much opportunity for interaction and questions as possible. This is a great 

opportunity for you to be able to ask the questions you’ve not yet dared to ask about consultant jobs, or 

to explore the many considerations that arise when taking this big step.

Cost: 
The course will be free to attend for all delegates.  

 

Provisional Programme  

MORNING SESSION:  

How to find the right consultant job 

 Panel Discussion followed by workshop carousel in breakout rooms 

Opportunities to discuss with existing consultants with an interest in research, private practice, 

working for a private provider (outsourcing), education, part time work and management 

 

Interview process– what you need to know 

 Panel discussion 

Faculty: Dr David Crampsey, Medical Director, Airedale NHS Foundation Trust, Mr Andrew Gold, 

Chair,  Airedale NHS Foundation Trust 

AFTERNOON SESSION:  

Common interview questions and how to prepare for them 

 Group and panel discussion 

Consultant Contract Issues          

Nelly Takla– Wright, Industrial Relations Manager , British Medical Association 

Financial considerations of becoming a consultant 

 Lindsay Clarke, Financial Advisor, Chase de Vere 

 



Provisional Faculty: 
 
Dr Anna Zoltowski (Airedale) ORGANISER. 
Dr Fay Barley (Airedale)) 
Dr Daniel Rose (Medical Director, Everlight Radiology)  
Dr Andrew Scarsbrook (Leeds) 
Dr Oliver Hulson (Leeds), 
Dr Vivek Shrivastava (Hull) 
Dr Richard Robinson (Pinderfields)
 

How to register: 
 

To register please email : anna.zoltowski@anhst.nhs.uk providing the following details: 

Name: 

ST: 

Approx CCT date: 

Contact email: 

Please note: this course is likely to be very popular and early application is advised to avoid 

disappointment. Priority will be given to applicants within 18 months of CCT from within the Yorkshire 

and Humber Deanery. The course is planned to run annually and if your CCT is outside of this time 

frame, please consider applying next year! Thank you.  


